
5. ROYAL NZ INSTITUTE OF HORTICULTURE CONFERENCE  
– OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2003 

 
 A report was received from Anne Greenup (Parks and Waterways Manager) regarding funding for the 

Royal NZ Institute of Horticulture Conference to be held in October/November 2003. 
 
 The Committee resolved that a contribution of $5,000 be made from the Council’s project 

contingency budget to the Royal NZ Institute of Horticulture for their national conference on “Bringing 
Diversity Back Into the City”. 


